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Update 

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office continues to work the sexual assault reported on June 10, 

2018 in the Town of Pelican.  At this point, the victim is unable to provide us with a detailed 

description of the perpetrator.  We are awaiting the results of evidence that is currently being 

processed by the Wisconsin State Crime Laboratory.   We continue to seek the community’s 

assistance with any information that they may have about this incident.   Anyone with any 

information should contact Captain Terri Hook at 715-361-5150. 
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